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ALERT! OFFERS BASED ON FORGED LICENSES AND FAKE DATA  
 
 

The Central Bank of Armenia informs that some persons, posing as representatives of 
"Gazprom Armenia" CJSC, are trying to attract customers in Armenia by offering investment services 
through a public offer using forged license of a specialized participant in the securities market.  

Given that the aforementioned company is operating without the Central Bank license and is 
not under its supervision, we urge you to be cautious, not to trust and not to respond to such offers, 
refraining from establishing any business relationship under such offer.  

To receive investment services in the Republic of Armenia, you can apply to the investment 
services providers licensed by the Central Bank, the list of which can be found at the following link: 
https://www.cba.am/en/sitepages/fscsecurityspecialized.aspx. 
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